Welcome to afM Elementary



Hi, my name is Mrs. Tibbs and I will be your kindergarten teacher this year! I can't wait to meet you! Usually at this time, teachers request your help by providing a list of school supplies. I am instead asking for a classroom

donation of \$40 to allow me to buy supplies in bulk as needed throughout the school year. This will cover all classroom supplies and a kindergarten memory book for your child. I hope this approach will make preparing for school a little less stressful. If you are not able to donate at this time, I completely understand. Supplies will still be provided for your child.

The only item the donation does not cover is a backpack. Please provide a backpack large enough to fit a binder inside (no wheels please).

Congratulations! You are officially a kindergartner, and we will have a blast this year!

Sincerely, Mrs. Tibbs

Save the Dates

Meet and Greet (One on one) August 5, 7 & 8

Each August, I like to invite families to schedule one on one time with me in lieu of the school's Meet and Greet event. This allows for more individualized discussions and planning for each student. We will meet at AJM in room 14 for about 20 minutes to assess present levels, create first quarter goals and answer any questions you may have. To sign up for a time, please connect to our classroom Bloomz app by following the directions on the back of this page. Once you connect to our class on Bloomz, you will go to "sign ups" to choose a time that works best for your family. If these days and times do not work for you, please email me at tibbsee@nv.ccsd.net or send me a direct text on Bloomz and we can figure out an alternate time.

Kindergarten Open House Thursday, August 7 at 5:00pm

Kindergarten Open House is an event for kindergarten parents to learn about curriculum, schedules, upcoming events, and ways to bridge home and school to make this year successful. It's a great time to connect with other parents and ask questions.

Looking forward to meeting you soon!